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Bibliogov, United States, 2013. Paperback. Book Condition: New.
246 x 189 mm. Language: English . Brand New Book ***** Print
on Demand *****.In recent years, the United States has been
unable to maintain an international consensus for strict
enforcement of all applicable U.N. Security Council resolutions
on Iraq, but it has largely succeeded in preventing Iraq from
reemerging as an immediate strategic threat to the region.
There is U.S. concern about the long-term threat posed by Iraq,
and, in the wake of the September 11 attacks, the Bush
Administration has said it will prevent Iraq from re-emerging as
a significant threat to U.S. security. The exact form of that
Administration stance has not yet been announced, whether it
be through international sanctions and diplomacy, military
action, or covert action. During 1991-1998, a U.N. Special
Commission on Iraq (UNSCOM) made considerable progress in
dismantling and monitoring Iraq s mass destruction weapons
(WMD) programs but was unable to finish verifying Iraq s claim
that it has destroyed all its weapons of mass destruction or
related equipment. Iraq s refusal of full cooperation with
UNSCOM eventually prompted U.S.-British military action in
December 1998. All inspectors withdrew and Iraq has been
unmonitored since, leaving...
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